
A New Home for Charlotte’s Rollin’ Hornets
From Partners for Parks <info@partnersforparks.org>
To <sjohnston@tuesdayforumcharlotte.org>
Date 2021-03-30 11:26

View this email in your browser

A New Home for Charlotte's Rollin' Hornets
You don't have to be a hardcore fan to appreciate what sports provide for kids.
Teamwork, success, accomplishment, self-discipline, effort, and yes...
disappointment, can all be found in the shared experience of sport. This year, that
experience was harder to find for many athletes. Charlotte's Rollin' Hornets were no
exception. Partners for Parks and board member Doug Youngblood stepped up to
change all that. Click here to read more about this one-of-a-kind
partnership: https://partnersforparks.org/rollin-hornets/
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Spring Forward: All-New Park Amenities
Spring is indeed the season for renewal, and Mecklenburg County Park and
Recreation is no exception. Among the many projects that are in the works, are two
jaw-dropping updates to a pair of much-loved park locations. If you're not into
surprises, we've got you covered. Click here to see what's new and improved at
Renaissance Park and at Thereasea Clark Elder Park! https://partnersforparks.org
/two-updated-parks/

Giving is Always in Season
Whether you're a long-time supporter or first-time friend, the season is always right
to make tax-deductible contribution to Partners for Parks. It's easy! Just click here to
donate, or mail your check to the address below. You'll be supporting programs and
services that increase everyone's access to parks and green all across the Charlotte
area.

Partners for Parks aims to improve the quality of life for the citizens of Mecklenburg County and
the surrounding region by preserving, promoting and enhancing the parks, greenways, open

spaces, active play and recreational opportunities within our community.

A 2020 Lehman Award Winner, Partners for Parks is a non-profit 501(c)(3) organization.
Donations are tax deductible. Please consider making a donation. To make a gift by mail, please

send your check made payable to "Partners for Parks" to:

PARTNERS FOR PARKS
PO Box 32365

Charlotte, NC 28232
info@partnersforparks.org

VISIT US
www.partnersforparks.org

FOLLOW US

Copyright © 2021 Partners for Parks, All rights reserved.
You are receiving this email because you are a friend of the Mecklenburg County Park & Recreation Department,
have signed up for our email list or donated to Partners for Parks.

Our mailing address is:
Partners for Parks
PO Box 32365
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